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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:46 PM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Michelle Kellogg; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Kimball Party Deck

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Rick Kuhle <rkuhle@vestar.com> 
Date: March 30, 2017 at 4:33:48 PM MDT 
To: "council_mail@parkcity.org" <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Kimball Party Deck 

Am doubtful that I can make it tonight but I am shocked the city would even entertain such a 
problem. As an owner at 713 Norfolk, its bad enough listening all hours of the night and morning 
to High West emptying their bottles in the dumpster, but even contemplating any out door music 
and events past ten is crazy. They should have to get a special permit for anything outside 
between 8pm and 10pm and absolutely nothing after 10pm. Thanks to all the council and staff 
for doing the right thing and shutting this down! 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
Rick Kuhle 
Chairman and CEO 
Vestar 
2425 East Camelback Road 
Suite 750 
Phoenix, AZ  85016 
602-866-0900 
602-553-2605 
rkuhle@vestar.com 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this message 
 
 
 
 


